
SHARK  Johnshaven

 Meeting held at the Ship Hotel, Johnshaven
 Sunday 5th February 2017

Present: Rebecca Chambers, Sue Calder, Alyson and Neil Wilkie, Maureen and Niall Young, 
Emma Eliot and Craig Simpson, Jim Brebner, Vera Fillingham, Maxine Murphy and 
Chris Gadd

Apologies: None received.

1/ Memberships – Forms have gone out but the website has not yet been updated.

2/ Collections – Start dates of 25th March or 1st April were discussed. This will be confirmed once 
volunteers have been consulted.

3/ Beach Clean – It is hoped to organise the first Beach Clean on either 5th or 12th March. 

4/ Boat for Flower Display – The plan to replace the Boat at Johnshaven Road End held over from 
last year will ideally be actioned in early March, but a date has yet to be confirmed with the organisers. 

5/ Compost Site – The difficulties in managing composting highlighted at the last meeting in 2016 were
again discussed, and various options to provide a solid back to the waste pile noted.  Niall to progress 
these with assistance from Craig and others.

Next Meeting : Sunday 30th April 2017 at 7pm in the Ship.
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